
Increase your alcohol awareness and learn how
to stay safe through activities, dialogue and play

The UA Campus Health Service 
is excited to announce a new, fun, game-oriented, 
and interactive alcohol education program called “The Buzz.”

Why wait? The Buzz would be an enjoyable presentation this semester!

Contact Spencer Gorin if you have any questions or to arrange a presentation.
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